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September 7, 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
We appreciate your patience and we are aware of the concerns involving the bus schedule of Route 6265. 
Currently, we are in the process of working with the Hamilton Wentworth Student Transportation and Sharp Bus 
Lines Services to ensure that the Earl Kitchener children are picked up and dropped off in a timely manner.   
 
Until the schedules have been properly modified, we are asking the following: 
 
 Students arrive 15 minutes early in the morning to their designated stop. 
 
 Pick-up at the end of the day may be delayed 15 minutes. 

We appreciate your understanding. We are hoping to have the new bus schedule confirmed by 
Friday, September 9th. 

If you have concerns, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Richelle Bratuz, 
Principal 
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